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DATE: October 12, 2020 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Contracts Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #2 to Quote Request # 36199, Fabricate Steel Access Walkways 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your quote documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown 
with strike-through and new language is underlined. 
 
Q1.   On Drawing S-4, 1 ½ Schedule 40 Aluminum Hand Railing will have an outside diameter of 1.9” 

(is this measurement correct?) or do you need the outside diameter of railing pipe to equal 1.5 
inches outside diameter? 

 
A1: 1-1/2” is the nominal diameter.  The actual diameter is 1.9”. 
 
Q2: Quote Request 36199 Quantity Request (6) 15’-0” long walkway structure and drawing C-1 

specifies (2) 15’-0” long walkway structures.  Please advise on the exact quantity. 
A2: The District is requesting 6 separate 15-foot platforms.  This will allow us to install 3 – 30-foot 

platforms at various locations. 
 
 
Q3: As per Note IV item 3 task identification, can the steel, which consist of all the H Piles be hot dip 

galvanized? 

A3: As an alternative to painting, the HP8x36 piles and beams may be hot-dip galvanized in 
accordance with ASTM A123 Standard Specification for Zinc (Hot-Dip Galvanized) 
Coatings on Iron and Steel Products.  The required minimum zinc coating thickness shall 
be 3.9 mils. 

 
 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The Quote Request Due Date remains 3:00 p.m., Thursday, October 29, 2020 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Quote Cost Schedule FORM provided in the quote 
package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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